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I urge you to vote for SB 703 and support noncitizens who are wanting permanent 

resident status.  They are human beings who have come here to better their lives and 

in so doing, have been a benefit to our society with the work they do.  Let's not throw 

the baby out with the bath water because we are fearful of recrimination by the 

government in power in America at this time.   


